
via E-File

January 28, 2025

Patricia Van Gerpen
Executive Director
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
500 E Capitol Avenue
Pierre, SD 57501

RE:  Midcontinent Communications Annual Filing FCC Form 555

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen:

Please find enclosed for filing a copy of FCC Form 555, Annual Lifeline Eligible 
Telecommunications Carrier Certification.

This Certification has also been filed with the Universal Service Administration 
Company (USAC) and the Federal Communications Commission (FCC).

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this Certification filing.

Sincerely,

Andi Livingston
Sr. Regulatory Affairs Manager
Andrea.Livingston@Midco.com

Enclosures – FCC Form 555








